MUD Special Session — February 7, 2025

The Board of Directors of the Emerald Bay Municipal Utility District met in a special session on
Friday, February 7, at the District Office, 155 LaSalle Road, Bullard, TX 75757.

Directors Cayla Washburn, Steve Young, Bill Harris, and Becky Kirkpatrick were present.
MUD Business Manager Laurie Threet, and Mr. Kevin Cashion, CPA of Gollob Margan Peddy
were also present. Director Inge Grant was excused due to illness.

President Harris called the meeting to order at 1:00 PM.

Mr. Kevin Cashion of the Gollob Morgan Peddy CPA firm was present to present the Emerald
Bay Municipal Utility District financial statements together with the auditor’s report for the year
ending September 20, 2024. Mr. Cashion reviewed the report, noting that the District was
reviewed under the appropriate government auditing standards. He commended Ms. Threet for
her excellent preparation of materials. President Harris motioned to accept the Audit Report as

presented, Cayla Washburn seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.
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There being urther business, Director Harris adjourned the meeting at 1:35 PM.
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